
 
 

 
 

Construction Notice – Southbound Lane Closure on 111 
Street During Off-Peak Hours 
 
Beginning on/around July 21, Ledcor will temporarily close one southbound lane on 111 Street 
across the Blackmud Creek traffic bridge.  This is necessary to create access for future 
construction of the Blackmud Creek LRT bridge. The southbound lane closure is expected to last 
approximately two weeks.  

To help with traffic flow, work is scheduled during non-peak hours from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. on 
weekdays only. The southbound lane will reopen outside of the active work hours.  

Please refer to the map below for details. 
 
Map 1: Blackmud Creek Bridge Lane Closure 

 



 

 
 
Other Impacts 

● Southbound traffic will be merged to one southbound lane on 111 Street between 19 
Avenue and 12 Avenue. 

● Pedestrians and cyclists will be moved to a temporary detour on the east side of the 
Blackmud Creek bridge. 

● Efforts will be made to minimize noise, vibration and dust. Mitigation measures will 
be implemented to monitor and reduce these impacts. 

 

For More Information 
 
City of Edmonton (general project inquiries) 
Visit: edmonton.ca/capitalsw 
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca 
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail) 

 

https://www.edmonton.ca/sites/default/files/public-files/20250710-CN-Blackmud-Creek-SUP-Closure.pdf?cb=1752673189
https://www.edmonton.ca/sites/default/files/public-files/20250710-CN-Blackmud-Creek-SUP-Closure.pdf?cb=1752673189
http://edmonton.ca/capitalsw
mailto:lrtprojects@edmonton.ca


 

 
Ledcor Group of Companies (construction-specific inquiries) 
Email: capitallinesouth@ledcor.com 
Call: Capital Line South public inquiry line at 780-540-7013 (voicemail) 

 

mailto:capitallinesouth@ledcor.com
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